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The NMED and the EPA are unelected government dept. that have no authority to implement this
type of rule against the rights of the people of NM. This overreach by a bureaucratic unelected
department is intolerable and outrageous! Electric and hydrogen vehicles are not the golden goose,
and many reputable scientists are blowing the whistle on the increased damage to the environment
and the mining impact on citizens in underdeveloped nations and the land, they are subjected to
slavery! Electric cars are actually terrible for the environment!



